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S. 644 would direct the Secretary of the Interior to study the suitability and feasibility of 
designating the Medgar Evers House in Jackson, Mississippi, as a unit of the National Park 
System. Assuming the availability of appropriated funds, CBO estimates that carrying out 
the proposed study would cost about $200,000.  
 
Enacting S. 644 would not affect direct spending or revenues; therefore, pay-as-you-go 
procedures do not apply. CBO estimates that enacting S. 644 would not increase net direct 
spending or on-budget deficits in any of the four consecutive 10-year periods beginning in 
2028. 
 
S. 644 contains no intergovernmental or private-sector mandates as defined in the 
Unfunded Mandates Reform Act and would not affect the budgets of state, local, or tribal 
governments. 
 
The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Jon Sperl. The estimate was approved by 
H. Samuel Papenfuss, Deputy, Assistant Director for Budget Analysis. 
 


